
T Gargiulo 
 
The Delaware River Basin Commission has proposed a ban on fracking... while this is an incredibly
exciting milestone, the proposed regulations do not fully protect communities from the impact
fracking has – they still allow for the exportation of fracking wastewater from the Basin to fracking
elsewhere AND the importation of wastewater for treatment into the Basin. We want it ALL banned!
 


